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Background

We are making minor revisions to the look and feel of the myDirect Deposit screens accessible behind the my Social Security portal to add universal navigation to the headers and footers on the web pages.  The universal navigation tools in the headers and footers will allow users to easily sign out of the my Social Security portal, and will also allow easy access to the Preferences page. The Privacy Act Statement, the PRA Statement, and the Help screens from each page.  We believe these minor revisions will enhance the user experience, and clarify the flow of the screens.

We expect to implement the universal navigation tools on August 22, 2020.

Revisions to the Collection Instrument

· Change #1:  Update the header and footer of the My Direct Deposit application within the my Social Security portal with the universal navigation links. We will implement the universal navigation links on the following screens for the My Direct Deposit application:
· Provide Information
· Review Information
· Confirmation
· We’re Sorry
· We Cannot Process Your Request At This Time

Justification #1:  By standardizing the user experience, this new platform will provide the user with a uniform look and feel while navigating between other my Social Security applications within the portal.
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These revisions to the look and feel of the screens will not affect the burden information for this collection.

